
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because of medical privacy. No one should have a right to my child's 
medical records but my family. This is absurd and outrageous. Stay the hell out of our lives period. 
Evelyn Hunter 
 
Regards,  
Evelyn Hunter  
75544 London Road 
Cottage Grove, OR 97424  
 


